Patient Participation Group AGM 13th March 2024

The current PPG was reconstituted by the practice in 2022, the first meeting was held in September.
72 patients expressed interest with 18 attending the first meeting.

There have been 4 meetings held in the practice (medical and admin staff from practice with PPG
members) and members of PPG have held 7 additional meetings during 2023.

Terms of reference have been agreed.

A core group has been established to cover the roles of Chair and Secretary.
The first Newsletter was produced in October.

Plans for 2024

Stabilise group.

Promote information on health care with the practice health care team.

Improve communications by setting up PPG Website, produce further newsletters, help practice with
other areas of information for patients.



